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Tracy Steger, a 1988 Ed-Co graduate who is now a teacher, has impacted so many around her.
Tracy attended college at Mt. Mercy then later transferred to Kirkwood and then received her
master's at UNI. Despite her years spent in college, she says that “college isn’t the only path you
can take. There are so many other avenues to explore.” She currently resides in Independence but
says that she got where she is today because of the great teachers at Ed-Co who steered her in the
direction of teaching. Tracy’s favorite memory from school was her senior year when the Ed-Co
boy’s basketball team made it to district finals and the whole school dressed up to show their
support for the team. Her favorite teachers were Mr. Forkenbrock, Mr. Putz, and Mrs. Hagensick.
For students interested in learning more about Tracy’s career path, they can email her at
tsteger@indeek12.org for more information. Thank you for your contribution to our wonderful
school!


